
From: jeannie.chang@cpuc.ca.gov
Sent: 2/22/2011 4:40:02 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: (Service of A.09-12-020) - ALJ Fukutome Proposed Decision

This email provides service of ALJ Fukutome1s Proposed Decision, 
text is made available through the link provided below on February 22, 2011. 
A Notice of Availability has been served by mail to all persons on the 
service list.

The full

Summary: Proposed Decision Decision on Pacific Gas and Electric Company Test 
Year 2011 General Rate Increase Request. Opening comments, which shall not 
exceed 25 pages, are due no later than March 14, 2011. Reply comments, which 
shall not exceed 5 pages, are due no later than five days after the last day 
for filing comments..

In the event of problems with the e-mail or the 
contact Jeannie Chang at jyc0cpuc.ca.gov, 415-703-1220.

internet link, please
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